
 Good afternoon The Glen Residents, 

 Please be advised that the gutter cleaning was not completed today due to weather conditions 
 and Joe’s Window Cleaning will be returning tomorrow, March 22  nd  to finish cleaning the gutters. 

 We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. We ask that for your safety you stay away 
 from any tools or machinery being used. 

 If you have any questions or concerns regarding this project, contact us by phone at (831) 
 647-2442 or via email at  lcunningham@regencymg.com  . 

 Thank you! 

 Sincerely, 
 Liane Cunningham, CCAM-PM 
 Certified Community Association Manager 
 Regency Management Group 
 24571 Silver Cloud Ct #101 
 Monterey, CA 93940 
 PH:  831-647-2442 
 Fax:  831-647-2441 
 Email:  lcunningham@regencymg.com 


